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This last week has seen an increase in activity at Halkshill and Blairpark. Machinery has returned to 

site to recommence works prepping the ground ahead of planting. 

 

Alongside this the broadleaf planting has continued with more stakes, tubes and trees being planted 

within the broadleaf areas on site.  

 

 

 

 

Next week will see the start of the deer fence construction on the hills above Largs, providing a 

protected area for future broadleaf areas to be planted and thrive.  


